
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin — 23.05.2025 

Extra Curricular Clubs  

Mindfulness Club on a Thursday has now finished. 

Outdoor Explorers Group one - children’s last week 
will be Monday 9th June. Group two will commence 
on Monday 16th June.  

Continuing Clubs 

Multi-Sports on Wednesday 

Spanish on Thursday  

Board Games on Friday 

New Club  

Tuesday - Lego Club Year 1 - Year 4 only maximum 
15 places. Please click on the link to register your 
child. https://forms.office.com/e/5YG9UUT15a  

ParentPay  

Polite reminder to make sure your child’s 
ParentPay account is in credit before services are 
taken.  Debt reminder texts/ emails are sent if 
services are in arrears. 

 

Year 6 residential trip final payment is now due 
for payment. 

 

Parents who pay via HRMC Child Payment Scheme, 
please email: office@castleprimary.co.uk to let us 
know you have made a payment,  It is easier to 
look out for a payment if we know we are           
expecting one.  

 

Happy Half Term 

One of the standout moments this term was undoubtedly our Sports Day. The energy, enthusiasm, 
and sportsmanship shown by our pupils was incredible. We loved having our families join us for our 
picnic lunch too, and we are already looking forward to doing it all again next year! A special thanks 
must go to our sports coaches from ASM who ran the event for us so smoothly. 

Looking Ahead 
As we turn our sights to the second Summer term, we are excited about the opportunities for even 
more hands-on, memorable experiences. Among the highlights planned are: 

• A residential trip to Borreaton Park, where pupils will develop independence and teamwork 
through a range of outdoor activities.  

• Educational visits to Stafford Castle and the Gladstone Pottery Museum, which will bring his-
tory to life in fascinating ways. 

• A visit to Peak Wildlife Park, offering a wonderful chance to explore wildlife and conservation 
in an interactive setting. 

We hope that you all have a wonderful half term break; we look forward to seeing you all again on 
Monday 2nd June.  

Sports’ Kit Sponsorship 

We are lucky enough to have a range of sporting 
events that our children can attend to represent 
the school. In order to attend these and feel like a 
proud Castle team, we are looking to replace some 
of our sports’ kits.  

If you, or somebody you know, may be able to     
sponsor us to purchase a kit, we will get the logo of 
your company printed onto them. Pleas email 
headteacher@castleprimary.co.uk if you would be 
interested in this.  

Sunny Weather 

Just a reminder of a few things as the weath-
er heats up: 

• Please put sun cream on your child at 
home if the sun is due to be out. 

• Please ensure your child comes in with a 
water bottle.  

• Please name ALL jumpers. Without 
names on, these can easily go missing 
when children take them off.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F5YG9UUT15a&data=05%7C02%7Coffice%40castleprimary.co.uk%7C920b1e9ce79347280c3408dd97aa8f22%7Cbd9d733b1c064305bc936a49c353eae8%7C0%7C0%7C638833481027518209%7CUnknown%7CTWFp







